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Its November! By now, you
are more than halfway
done your Fall semester,
and the SUS Executive
finds itself more than
halfway done its term!

Goal Plan updates are a
critical part of the way
that we showcase what
we’'ve accomplished so far
in our term, and what
we’ll be focusing on for
the remainder of it.

INTRODUCTION




ADVOCACY

What the SUS

The "What the SUS" video series featuring President Nikiel
Lal is will be launched after the completion of the Priorities
Survey. We want our videos to be as targeted as possible so
we’'re connecting you with the information you need to get
to know what the SUS is!

STATUS: ON-HOLD

Know Your Rights

Know your rights began groundwork in early September,
and at this point, the webpage is completed. While
planning the campaign, we have expanded the scope of
the project and we're excited to announce that Know Your
Rights will become SUS' first annual digital series, available
through our website and our YouTube channel. The first
video is planned for an early January release date so keep
your eyes peeled!

STATUS: IN-PROGRESS

Priorities Survey

The Priorities Survey has been completed and is scheduled
to be launched in early January. The Survey will cover
various topics including SUS, mental health, advocacy

priorities, and food security. We will be eagerly awaiting
your thoughts and feedback.
STATUS: READY FOR LAUNCH




ADVOCACY

NEW GOAL: Fall Reading Break

Fall reading breaks are becoming increasingly common
across the country, with many universities realizing their
importance in supporting students’ mental health. Several
BC schools, including the University of British Columbia,
the University of Victoria, and Capilano University, have
already taken the initiative to prioritize students’ mental
health by implementing a Fall Break. It’s time for UFV to
follow these examples. Implementing a Fall reading break
at UFV will help support students’ mental health by
providing a much-needed time to catch up and de-stress
at a critical point in the semester. Though the process of
implementing a new break is long and difficult to navigate,
it is critical to bring its importance to the attention of UFV.
STATUS: IN-PROGRESS

NEW GOAL: Mental Health Information & Support
As we exit the worst of COVID, now more than ever is the
time to talk about the importance of mental health. We
will provide information about mental health and wellness
through social media, including posts about strategies for
coping with stress and anxiety, tips for studying, and
balancing academics and mental health. These posts will
be a part of a “Take Care Tuesday” 7-week social media
campaign run by our VPE, which will feature tips and
information about promoting the 7 dimensions of wellness
and a wellness-related podcast associated with each
theme released on the SUS podcast playlist.

STATUS: IN-PROGRESS
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Joined by our two new Vice
Presidents, we are confident
in the timely
implementation of these
sustainable goals and look
forward to making the rest
of this term as effective and
engaging as possible!

If you're interested in
running for an Executive or
Board Representative
position at SUS for the
2022/2023 year, keep your
eyes on our elections page
at:

https://ufvsus.ca/elections
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